MennoHomes Inc. is a non-
profit charitable organization
founded in 2001 under the
sponsorship of MCC Ontario
as a response to the need for
affordable housing.
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Help MennoHomes continue
to respond to the need for
affordable housing

MennoHomes is launching a
$500,000 campaign to help
fund the new seniors
housing project and

39 Stirling Refugee House.

To date we have raised
$280,000 in cash and
pledges. We have another
$220,000 to raise.

“Blessings to you all, as you
continue to help us all

participate in making
affordable housing a reality
Jor more families in our
community.”

-a donor.




You can help through a one time
gift, or pledge for each of the
next three years.

Gift Enclosed

Pledge for 2005
Pledge for 2006
Pledge for 2007

Gift-in-kind
(such as land, house, building for
conversion to housing).

In the event MennoHomes has a
house needing renovations and/or an
addition, | would like to contribute my
labour in the area of:

O Excavation and Site Prep

O Concrete work O Framing

O Plumbing/Electrical O Drywall/Painting
O Finish carpentry O Other

Name

Address

Telephone

email

Please return to:
MennoHomes Inc.

50 Kent Ave.,
Kitchener, ON N2G 3R1

Thanks for your commitment to
Affordable Housing!

New Property Manager

We want to acknowledge the contribution Joan Pries from CityCorp Property
Management gave during our first year. She helped us walk through the
construction challenges and property maintenance issues — caring deeply for
our tenants. We will miss Joan.

Dubrick Property Management is our new Property Management firm.
We look forward to working with them.

Camelot, Fisher-Hallman Rd., Waterloo

MennoHomes and Blaze
Properties formed a
partnership to build 25 one
bedroom units. All 25 units
have been rented.

Flowers border
downstairs eniry.

Eastwood Seniors’ Complex

After interviewing several firms, the Board of Directors of MennoHomes Inc.
unanimously selected Architecture Incorporated/Brian L. Shantz Ltd. as
architect and primary consultant. This fall, work will begin on site planning
and conceptual drawings for vacant land beside Eastwood Community,
Kitchener.

Have you visited our new website?
www.mennohomes.com

Special thanks to Larry Shantz owner of Webdzines from St. Jacobs
Mennonite church, who volunteered his time to produce MennoHomes
website. www.mennohomes.com. Thank you, too, to Execulink who offered
to host our website.



